
 

Year 3 Newsletter 

Autumn 1 

Welcome to Year 3! We hope you had a lovely summer holiday and are 
looking forward to the first half term of Year 3! We will encourage the 

children to become more independent with their learning and take 

responsibility for their own behaviour and choices.  

We are really looking forward to teaching your children in Year 3 and 

look forward to some exciting times. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

us and a meeting can be arranged. We thank you for your support. 
Miss Naughton and Mrs Widdows 

This half term the children will be 
learning about: 

• Forces and magnets in science 

• Place value in maths 

• Ancient Egypt in history 

• Collage in art 

• Levers and linkages in DT 

• The school computer network 

and the importance of keeping 
information private on the 

internet in computing 

• Exercise and fitness in PE 

• The importance of rules and 

responsibilities in PSHE 

• How Jews use stories to 

remember God’s covenants in RE 
• How to introduce themselves 

and say how they feel in 

Spanish 

You can help by: 
• Reading with your child and 

discussing the book they read 

• Encouraging them to read for 

pleasure 

• Returning their book bags every 

Thursday with their completed 

homework and reading record 

• Practising times tables and 
spellings 

• Giving your child the 

opportunity to use Times Tables 

Rock Stars 

• Sending a named water bottle 

or cup for your child to keep 

hydrated in school 
• Sending in healthy snacks for 

the children to have at break 

time 

 
Extra information: 

PE Days: 3KN Monday and Tuesday. 3FW Thursday and Friday.  

Children should come to school in their PE kit – white or purple t-shirt, 

black shorts and trainers. For cooler weather they can wear a black 

tracksuit. Please ensure all items of clothing are non-branded. 

Additional Events:  

Black History Month and National Poetry Day 

 


